
 

 

COMRADES AND SISTERS 
 

  Here we are in April with the end 

of my term slowly coming to an 

end. 
 

  The month of March was a very 

busy month for the Post.  We had 

the Community Service Awards 

night on the 12th and had a great 

turn out and everyone had a great 

time. I want to give Colleen Lewis 

a big thank you for the food trays 

that she purchased for the awards 

night. I especially give a huge 

thank you to Don Brown for 

preparing all the awards and 

plaques for that event.  
 

  The 15th was the Saint Patrick’s 

Day Parade at Ocean View and the 

turnout from the VFW’s was 

outstanding. It was the biggest 

turnout in the history of the parade 

and Gunnar Gudjonsson would 

have been proud of all who 

attended.  
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Since 1969:  12 ‘All State Post’ and 38 ‘All American Post’ Awards 

  Next on the planning calendar is 

the Post elections on the 1st of 

April. So please come and support 

the nominees who are running for 

office. The installation of new 

Officers will be on the 10th of 

May, which is right around the 

corner.  
 

  The Cancer Dance is on the 5th 

of April and tickets are available 

in the Canteen for this event.  This 

is one of our big events of the year 

so please come and join us. See 

Tina Brown for tickets. I know she 

would love to sell you some. 
 

  We still need members in order 

to meet our membership goal for 

this year. If you have any time you 

can spare please see the Senior 

Vice, Steven Williams, and he will 

gladly give you a list of members 

that need to be called and ask to 

come back to our Post. We are 

currently the 5th largest Post in the 

world and we need to continue to 

grow so let’s get busy and recruit 

more members and retain 

members who have not renewed 

their memberships. We could 

move up the list to number 4, it 

can be done! 
 Membership, Membership, Membership 

------------------------------------------ 
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 2013 - 2014 OFFICERS 

2014 Membership Goal: 1780 
Current Goal Status: at 97.6% with 1,721 Members 

 

Post Commander……………      Michael E.  Gaughan 

Sr. Vice Commander…….……    Steven C. Williams 

Jr. Vice Commander….…………....… Douglas Iles 

Quartermaster…………….……..     Donald E. Brown 

Chaplain…………………...…….     Robert G. Duvall 

House Committee Chairman…... Ralph D. Stephens 

Service Officer……………...........     Joseph G. Brady 

Surgeon……….………...       Jonathan L. Harnden, Sr. 

Judge Advocate ……………...…   Douglas R. Keller 

 

  Ladies Auxiliary President……..…......     Gail Payne 

  Ladies Aux. Sr. Vice President…...       Colleen Lewis 

  Ladies Aux. Jr. Vice President ..       Denice E. Moran 

  Ladies Aux. Treasurer………    Elizabeth Moynihan   

  Ladies Aux. Chaplain.………...…..       Lucille Bailey 

  Ladies Conductress ……………...…       Patty Stokes 

Canteen Manager ……………………     Joe Halzack   

  M.O.C. Seam Squirrel ….……….......     Willie Dean 

  M.O.C.A. President…….………....     Ellen Stogsdill 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

POST 392 - NEEDS YOU! 

 

 

 Post Meeting: Apr 1st, at 1900. 
Officer Elections, All members 
may attend 

 

 Cancer  Dance: Apr  5th, see Tina 
Brown or Ellen Stogsdill 

 

 VA Hosp Vets: Apr 12th, Vets 
brunch at the Post, need set-up / 
clean-up / etc., see Sue Sowers 

 

 VA  Hosp  Visits:  Apr   26th, 
Bingo 12 - 1500, see Sue Sowers 

 
 

 Annual Member Renewals: 
make calls to remind Members 
to renew, see Steve Williams 

 

 Cooties Breakfast: Sign up 
sheets at Post, see MOC/MOCA 

 

 American Red Cross: Urgently 
need blood donors, call 1-800-
448-3543, or see Judy Lupole 

 

 Recruit Members: applications 
at the Post, see any Post Officer 



 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

4/6 US  d e c la r e s  wa r  o n 

 Germany (WW I) in 1917 

4/14 US launches air strikes 

 against Libya in 1986  

4/17 The Bay of Pigs (Cuba) 

 invasion begins in 1961 

4/18 Doolittle Raid launches 

 to strike Tokyo in 1942 

4/18 Suicide bomber hits U.S. 

 Beirut embassy in 1983 

4/19 USS 'Iowa' gun turret 

 explodes in 1989 

4/29 O p e r a t i o n  F r e q u e n t 

 Wind: evacuates last of 

 US personnel out  of 

 Saigon in 1975 

4/30 The US establishes the 

 Dept. of  Navy in 1789 

 ----------------------------------------- 

NEW MEMBERS 
 

  I extend a warm welcome to the 

new members who were voted in 

at the last regular meeting: 
 

New / Transfer  

Life Members: 
 

Dennis R. Kuhn, Richard N. Bass, 

Lori J. Cumbie, Mark T. Turner, 

Paul M. Schettler, Michael G. 

Snyder  
 

New / Transfer / Re-Instated 

Annual Members: 
 

Brady P. Roundtree, David S. 

Hoover, Jason R. Kanarr, Bruce V. 

LeMond, Brenlee E. Metrick, 

Jonathon P. Metrick, Frederick M. 

Owen, Jeff W. Powell, Martin L. 

Reid, Suzanne M. Gagliardo,  

John K. Corley  
 

  Thank you for your service and 

welcome aboard! 

------------------------------------------ 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

  May I wish “Happy Birthday” to 

Gerald S. Land Sr., Bernard T. 

Hanrahan, Ralph D. Stephens, 

Steve V. Austin, Ronald T. 

Brown, Sheila A. Langejans, 

Aaron M. Auger, Joshua M. 

Heger, Charlotte T. McCabe, 

Mary Ann Kenavan, Jennifer A. 

Winn, Holly A. Defilippo, Paige 

Marie LeClear and 126 other fine 

Comrades and Sisters! 
 

Post Commander 

Mike Gaughan 
commander@ 

vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 
  Hello my Comrades and Ladies.  

Do you believe another month has 

gone by and here comes April?  

Couple of months and the election 

year is over. Thank you for 

nominating me as the new Post 

Commander. If chosen, I want 

everyone to know that I will do 

my best to represent and to serve 

you. Thanks to all of you, for your 

continued support and your 

contributions to our Post. 
 

  To the few who do it all, I need 

your indulgence to blossom and 

reach out to find new members to 

join our Post.  We have received a 

recruiting boost recently and 

special thanks go out to Gerald E.  

Haueter,  Jr.  Gerry made 

arrangements to have Navy 

officials give him 30 minutes to 

talk at a Chief Petty Officer 

function. From which we are 

starting to reap the benefits of new 

members. 
 

  We still need more new 

members, so remember to always 

be prepared for opportunities. If 

you have a designated spot or 

event that you think we need to get 

out the word and possibly recruit 

additional members, please let me 

know.  I will work with you or 

work alone, if needed. Just want to 

cover the entire bases with you 

and give you whatever support 

you will need from me or other 

       SENIOR VICE 

       COMMANDER 

Officers. 

  In addition to recruiting, we have 

purchased new cabinets to be 

installed in the large hall.  This 

will help us get the odds and ends 

of pots, pans, and whatever stowed 

and help give the Post a visual 

upgrade.  Cabinets will be topped 

by ceramic tiles, VFW emblems, 

and coat of poly to seal the tiles. 
 

  We had a great turnout at the St. 

Pat r ick ’s Day Parade in 

Oceanview.  The Honor Guard 

was comprised of Kathy Goodall 

and Margarita Cruz from Post 

4809. Then Steve Graves, Steve 

Wilkins, and I from 392 rounded 

out the team.  Your service to the 

VFW is well received.  The State 

Commander, Chris Birch, gave a 

strong thank you and he stated that 

you did a terrific job. 
 

  I would like to invite all of you to 

join us for the Installation of New 

Officers which will be taking 

place at the Post on May 10, 2014 

at 1:00 PM. 
 

  Remember Honesty, Integrity, 

Respect, and Dignity (HIRD).  All 

who enter our doors are entitled to 

be treated with HIRD. 
 

  Be Proud, Be Professional, and 

Press On! 

------------------------------------------ 

CONTINUOUS MEMBERSHIP 

AWARDS 
 

  The following Members have 

earned Continuous Membership 

Awards. Please attend the next 

Post Meeting to receive your lapel 

pin. If you are unable to attend, 

contact any Post Officer. If your 

name has not been listed and you 

believe that an award is due, 

please contact the Quartermaster. 
 

40 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Terrence G. Lampe 
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25 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Robert E. Dunn, John W. Ferrier, 

Karl G. Fremd, Kenneth F. 

Girardin, John E. Springett, 

Edward J. Hocking, Michael D. 

Purdy, Mitchell D. Matthews Jr., 

Stephen Leonard 
 

20 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Mark B. Kifer, Thomas R. 

Harmon, Jerry L. Howell, Gary L. 

Keasling, Chris A. Walker, Myrus 

A. Oliver, James E. Sellers 
 

15 Years Continuous Service: 
 

David G. Cockrell, Charles A. 

Dankmyer Jr., Thomas E. 

Williams, Mark W. Foster, John F. 

Trinca, Donald D. Luedke, George 

P. Rowland, William T. Howell, 

Timothy J. Bergan 
 

10 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Jack O. Kingsley, Donald L. 

Jewell, Dennis R. White,          

Joel F. Wolf,  
 

5 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Michael S. Dupnak, Terry L. 

Pattison, Frank Cermak, Charles 

R. Brown Jr., Mike Tsikouris  

 

  Thank you for your service and 

congratulations! 

 SR. Vice Commander 

Steven C. Williams 
sr-vicecommander@ 

vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 
 

 
  Glad to see our POST CDR Mike 

Gaughan put back together again 

and o ff and running . . . 

OOOHHRRAHHHHH! 
 

  I understand the HOCKEY Game 

turnout was super and a great time 

had by all on 1 March. … only the 

Admirals hockey team didn’t get 

the word! 
 

  Looks like we are good to go 

now on our 'BUDDY POPPIES" 

         JUNIOR VICE 

         COMMANDER 

distribution during Memorial Day 

timeframe from 22 May thru 26 

May 2014 at NAS Oceana’s  

E x c h a n g e ,  C o m m i s s a r y , 

and Package Store areas. The  

formal Visit  Request was 

approved by NAS Oceana 

Commanding Officer on 6 March 

2014. In addition, a reminder that 

we will be asking for volunteers to 

jump in again to help with 

BUDDY POPPIES as well as 

placing Flags out to the 5 

cemeteries. Over 5000 flags are 

placed on Veteran’s graves within 

our area.  Flags go out on 24 May 

and remain through 26 May, 

Memorial Day. We will recover 

at a time/date to be determined.  

Signup sheets for the events will 

be put out in the near future, so 

please don’t be bashful and GET 

INVOLVED! 
 

  Community Services Ceremony 

on 12 March went exceedingly 

well, so HAT'S OFF to all the 

members that assisted and 

attended....BRAVO ZULU! 
 

  St Patrick’s Day Parade was held 

at Oceanview, on Saturday, 15 

March and it was a fun time.  It 

was well-attended by our 

Members and a real hoot! Posts 

392, 4809, and 3160 provided 

strong support. Also in attendance 

were VA State CDR, Chris Birch 

and 2nd District CDR Eric Mallett 

and other District 2 Reps. The 

recently formed Post Color/Honor 

Guard did an exemplary job with 

short notice. A crowd of over 

3,500 folks were present, cheering 

and many THANKED US for 

OUR SERVICE! 
 

  Okay, APRIL is already upon us 

and events are filling up fast, so 

p l e a s e  C H E C K  Y O U R 

CALENDAR! Also it is important 

to attend our monthly Post 

meeting on Tues, 1 April at 19:00, 

because it is election night for 

2014-2015 and your new officers 

we be elected. Your vote counts! 
 

  Stay safe, be careful out there, 

and KEEP CHARGING! I'll say it 

again and again, “WE NEVER 

LEAVE A VET BEHIND!” 
 

Jr. Vice Commander 

Douglas Iles 
jr-vicecommander@ 

vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 
 

 

2014 MEMBERSHIP DUES 
 

  Effective   1st  of   January  2014, 

National has increased annual 

dues to $40.00. 
 

  Annual Members can pay their 

dues at Post 392, online at 

vfw.org, or by mail directly to the     

VFW National: 
 

VFW National Headquarters 

Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 

Kansas City, MO 64111 
 

(please include your membership #) 
 

  Consider changing your Annual 

Membership to a LIFE or 

LEGACY LIFE Membership, and 

never have to worry about 

renewals again! 

------------------------------------------ 

E-NEWSLETTER 
 

  The newsletter is available via 

email, for free! To sign up, go to 

our website at www.vfw392.org, 

select ‘Monthly Newsletter’ on the 

left side of the page, and then 

follow the links to “Subscribe to 

the VFW Post 392 Mailing List”. 

------------------------------------------ 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
 

  Members,  we  all  need  to 

maintain a current address with the 

VFW.  So  when  your  mailing 

address changes, be sure to fill out 

      QUARTER- 

      MASTER 
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an address change form, and mail 

it in, or   drop it off at the Post. 
 

Quartermaster 

Donald E. Brown 
post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 

ILLNESS / INJURIES 
 

  Please read the Bulletin Board at 

the Post for most recent up-dates 

of Members on the Short Term 

Illness / Injury List.  
 

  The following members have 

serious, long term illness, or 

injury, requiring continuous care 

at the location listed below: 
 

 Michael J. Barea 

    (Home) 
 

 Millie Branyan 

    (Liza’s Residential Care) 
 

 Robert E. Fillmore 

    (Nursing Home) 
 

 Janice Gebelein 

    (Home) 
 

 Judith E. Lasseter 

    (Home) 
 

 James R. Puckett 

    (Home) 
 

 “Skip” Sharp 

    (Sentara Princess Anne) 
 

 Gail Stanley 

    (Va Beach Healthcare and  

     Rehabilitation Center) 
 

  Keep them in your thoughts and 

prayers for a speedy recovery. 

------------------------------------------ 

HELP US TAKE CARE OF 

EACH OTHER 
 

  When you or a family member 

falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 

or experience the loss of a loved 

one - please contact us ASAP!  
 

  It is important that we extend our 

hand in anyway possible to aid 

and comfort our fellow Comrades 

        CHAPLAIN’S 

       CORNER 

and family in their time of need. 

------------------------------------------ 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR 

FUNERAL MEMORIAL 

SERVICES / COLOR GUARD 
 

  Our Post is shorthanded for 

volunteers to perform required 

duties for VFW Memorial 

Services of our deceased veterans. 

The Post’s participation in these 

honorable and formal procedures 

are requested from veterans, or 

their families. 
 

  If you would like to participate, 

please  contact   the  Post,  

Chaplain Bob Duvall, or the Post 

Service Officer Joseph Brady. 
 

District 2 Chaplain 

Post 392 Chaplain                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Robert Duvall 
chaplain@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 
  Comrades and Sisters, the Post 

and Pup Tent 9 have been busy 

supporting our Veterans through 

our active hospital programs and 

individual assistance to veterans 

and their families. 
 

  During the months of January 

and February, ninety-four VFW/

LAUX, and Cooties, participated 

in twenty-seven projects that 

benefited 345 VA Hospital 

patients and Veterans in need of 

assistance. These volunteers 

travelled a combined total of 2,697 

miles at their own expense, and 

donated $3,323 in time and 

service. 
 

  These projects included taking 

Veterans to doctor’s appointments, 

visiting Veterans in the hospital 

and at home, and taking Veterans 

to the Veterans Administration  

Hospital. 
 

  In January, 105 hospitalized 

         POST 

        SURGEON 

Veterans at the VA Medical 

Center Hampton, received gifts 

through the ‘Christmas in January’ 

project. This was in addition to the 

popular Movie, popcorn and Pizza 

program that provides a break 

from hospital routine for the 

patients. In February, the same 

group of volunteers did Bingo at 

the hospital. 
 

  You can help with this important 

work of your Post by contacting 

any Officer who will put you in 

touch with the person in charge. 

Look through this issue of the 

ne w s le t t e r  fo r  vo lu nt e e r 

opportunities and step forward to 

help. You will feel better for it! 
 

Post Surgeon 

Jonathan L. Harnden, Sr. 
 

 
  On March 12th, Community 

Awards Night was held at our Post 

and the response was wonderful. 

Thanks go to Colleen Lewis, who 

arranged all the food! Thanks to 

Patty Stokes, Maryanne Harnden, 

and Tina Brown for their support 

and help with the food and clean-

up. And Sr. Vice Commander 

Steve Williams did a fine job as 

Master of Ceremonies!!! 
 

  I continue to remind the 

membership that the American 

Red Cross has issued an 

Emergency Appeal, urging all 

eligible donors to give blood. 

Blood supplies are very low. For 

additional information call 1-800-

448-3543 or visit their website 

www.redcrossblood.org. If you are 

able to respond, please report to 

our Hospital Chairperson, Sue 

Sowers. 
 

  The Ocean View St Patrick’s 

Day Parade held on March 15th 

          AUXILIARY 

         PRESIDENT 
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and parties afterwards, were as 

usual truly one of the most 

entertaining events….some very 

strange costumes! 
 

  Elections will be held at our 

April 1st meeting. No, this is not a 

joke! Colleen Lewis will need 

assistance next year, so please step 

up and let her know you will take 

a chair or an office. Colleen does 

so very much for our organization, 

so please lend her a hand! 

  April 5th is our annual Cancer 

Dance. Chairpersons’ Tina Brown 

& Ellen Stogsdill have an input 

under Cancer Aid, so please read! 
 

  D e p t .  C o m m a n d e r ’ s  & 

President’s Homecoming is 

scheduled for April 19th at the 

Mechanicsville Post 9808. To 

RSVP the Post: 804-746-9808 or 

vfwpost9808@comcast.net. Hotel 

rooms are still available at the 

Hampton Inn: 804-559-0559. 
 

  There is a Brunch for the 

Hampton VA patients, scheduled 

for April 12th. Please come out 

around 9:00AM for set-up. A DJ 

will also be entertaining! 
 

  Chaplain, Lucy Bailey, stands 

ready to respond to any needs. 

Please call the Post with any 

information the membership may 

need to know. Tina Brown will 

always relay the info quickly. 
 

  For those sisters who cannot be 

with us, due to illness / locale, our 

hearts and prayers are with you.  

Ladies Auxiliary President 

Gail M. Payne 

post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 
 

 
  The Sisters listed below are 

requested to attend the next 

regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Ladies Auxiliary. Our Auxiliary  

President   stands   here  ready    to 

       AUXILIARY 

     MEMBERSHIP 

decorate you with the awards 

indicated:  
 

20 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Verona Jennings, Joella Ireland, 

Iva V. Hunter, Annabelle L. Ficca 
 

10 Years Continuous Service: 
 

Elaine E. Allen 
 

Thank you for your service! 
 

Ladies Auxiliary Treasurer 

Elizabeth Moynihan 
post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 
Congratulation to the 2014-2015 

elected Officers: President:  

Jennifer Winn, Senior Vice 

President:  Judy Lupole, Junior 

Vice President:  Coleen Lewis, 

Chap la in: Ellen Stogsdill, 

Treasurer:  Patty Stokes, 

Conductress:  Jessica Johnson, 

Guard:  Dinah Devins, 3 Year 

Trustee:  Chris Cassier! 
 

  Joint Installation will be held on 

March 29, 2013.   Happy Hour 

f r o m 1 5 0 0 - 1 6 0 0  H o u r s , 

Installation 1600-1700 Hours and 

Dinner at 1700 hours. Please 

contact President-elect Jennifer, if 

you would like to volunteer for a 

chairmanship or would like to help 

in any way. 
 

  Grand Convention is June 5-8 

and will be held in the Crowne 

Plaza, Fort McGruder, 6945 

Pocahontas Trail, Williamsburg, 

VA 23185. Phone Number 757-

220-2250. Room Rates $87.00, 

Reservations must be made by 

May 1, 2013. Directions:  I-64 to 

Exit 242A to Route 199. Drive 1.5 

miles; take exit for Route 60. At 

stop sign, turn left on 60 West. 

Hotel is one mile on left.  
 

  REMINDER: That the American 

Red Cross has issued an 

           MOCA 

Emergency Appeal, urging all 

eligible donors to give blood. 

Blood supplies are very low. For 

additional information call 1-800-

448-3543 or visit the website 

www.redcrossblood.org. If you are 

able to respond, please report to 

o u r  A u x i l i a r y  H o s p i t a l 

Chairperson. 
 

  Auxiliary Chaplain, Judy Lupole 

stands ready to assist any members 

in need, but she has to be 

contacted luvedale88@cox.net or 

757-581-2702. 

MOCA President 

Ellen Stogsdill 
ellenstogsdill@cox.net 

 

 

!! CANCER DANCE !! 
 

  Mark your calendars to help us 

FIGHT this devastating disease! 

VFW Ladies Auxiliary 392 is 

proud to announce that our annual 

Cancer Dance fundraiser will be 

held on: 
 

 April 5th, 2014 Saturday 
 

5:00 - 6:00 PM            Social Hour 

6:00 - 7:00 PM                    Dinner 

7:00 - 10:00 PM                Dancing 
 

  We will have spaghetti for dinner 

(sauce made by you know who!), 

toss salad, and garlic bread.  
 

  Ticket prices are $12.00 per 

person. There will be 50/50 raffles 

along with a lot of great raffle 

prizes! 
 

  With every dollar we give, and 

every volunteer hour we sacrifice 

… we take another step closer to 

celebrating less cancer and more 

birthdays! 

Chairpersons 

Tina Brown 

Ellen Stogsdill 

------------------------------------------ 

CANCER AID 

AND RESEARCH 
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APRIL: NATIONAL CANCER 

CONTROL AWARENESS 
 

  Since 1998, the Nat ional 

Comprehensive Cancer Control 

Program (NCCCP) has made great 

strides to reduce the burden of 

cancer in the United States. The 

program assess the burden of 

cancer, determine priorities, and 

develop and implement cancer 

plans. Comprehensive cancer 

control (CCC) programs across the 

nation are working in their 

communities to promote healthy 

lifestyles and recommended cancer 

screenings, educate people about 

cancer symptoms, increase access 

to quality cancer care, and enhance 

cancer survivors' quality of life.  
 

Ongoing work, the program 

continues to: 

 S u p p o r t  a n d  p r o m o t e 

interventions that address cancer 

disparities 

 Offer  ongo ing t echnica l 

assistance to programs that are 

developing and implementing 

CCC plans 

 Support partnerships that 

strengthen cancer control at the 

national, state, and local levels 

 C o n d u c t  p u b l i c  h e a l t h 

translational research to inform 

program practice 

 Broaden awareness of the CCC 

concept and its benefits 

 Facilitate networking and peer-

to-peer learning among the 

NCCCP's 65 programs 

 Disseminate best practices and 

evidence-based strategies 
 

  These steps help support the best 

in partnership, program evaluation, 

and cancer control practice for 

improving the health of people in 

every stage of life - one of CDC's 

primary health protection goals.  

 

  For more information on the 

National Comprehensive Cancer 

Control Program, visit the Center 

fo r  Disease Cont ro l and 

P r e v e n t i o n  o n l i n e  a t : 

www.cdc.gov/cancer/ncccp.  
 

  For more information on any 

cancer, visit the National Cancer 

I n s t i t u t e  o n l i n e  a t : 

www.cancer.gov. 

Chairpersons 

Tina Brown  &  Ellen Stogsdill 
post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 
CANTEEN HOURS 

 

Monday-Thursday.… 1100-2200 

Friday………….…… 1100-0000 

(Live entertainment) 

Saturday……………..1100-2200 

Sunday……………….1100-2200 

(Sunday’s with Cootie Breakfast, 

the Canteen opens at 10 AM) 
 

KITCHEN HOURS 
 

Monday-Friday.……. 1100-1400 

Saturday / Sunday ……… closed 

Thursday Dinner …... 1800-1930 

------------------------------------------ 

WEEKENDS AT THE VFW 
 

  Start the weekend on Friday 

with Social Hour Prices from 4 - 6 

PM! 
 

  The Canteen opens at 11:00 AM 

on Saturdays and Sundays with 

tap or bottle beer and beverages. 
 

  We have plenty of TVs, in the 

smoking and non-smoking rooms.  

With NASCAR in season, you 

will definitely have a good view to 

support your driver! 
 

  Come down and join your 

Comrades and Sisters at the Post! 

------------------------------------------ 

THURSDAY NIGHT DINNER 
 

  Below is the dinner menu 

available every Thursday from 

6:00 - 7:30 PM: 

CANTEEN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

------------------------------------------ 

FRIDAY ENTERTAINMENT 

 

  Below is the entertainment for 

this month, come and enjoy the 

music  with     your    friends    every 

Friday from 7:00 to 10:00 PM: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------ 

  If you have any comments or 

suggestions for our Canteen, 

please let us know! 

And thank you for your service! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

canteen@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

 

 
 

VIRGINIA VETERANS 

AFFAIRS REPRESENTATIVE 
 

  Mr. Hassan J. Cox has taken over 

for Liz Bonin as our local VA 

representative. 
 

  If you see Ms. Bonin around 

town, please stop and thank her for 

POST 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Page 6 

Chairperson        

Ralph Stephens          

Manager                    

Joe Halzack 

April 4th 
 

Captain Moose 

Karaoke & DJ 

April 11th 
 

Tim Hopkins 

Live music 

April 18th 
 

Captain Moose 

Karaoke & DJ 

April 25th 
 

Jim Berry 

Karaoke & DJ 

April 3rd 
 

Fish-n-Chips 
hush puppies, roll, 

salad, & dessert 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

$8.50 

April 10th 
 

Flank Steak 
au gratin 

potatoes, green 

beans, roll, salad, 
& dessert 

 
 

$8.50 

April 17th 
 

Baked Chicken 
mashed potatoes, 

stuffing, peas, 

roll, salad & 
dessert 

 
 

$8.50 

April 24th 
 

Prime Rib 
baked potato,  

mixed veggies, 

roll, salad, & 
dessert 

 
 

$11.00 

http://www.cdc.gov/cancer/ncccp/
http://www.cancer.gov/
mailto:post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com
mailto:canteen@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com


her outstanding service she has 

provided for so many!  
 

  We welcome Mr. Cox and look 

for to working with him   

concerning our local Veteran’s 

affairs. As this is a recent change, 

there is no available date yet when 

he will be available at the Post. 
 

  Please contact the Post should 

there be an update on Mr. Cox’s 

contact information and schedule.  
 

  You can also contact the Dept of 

VA concerning your VA questions 

and concerns at 1-800-827-1000. 

------------------------------------------ 

NOTARY PUBLIC 
 

  The following Post members are 

commissioned as Notary Public’s 

in the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 

 Bob Duvall 
 

 Joseph G. Brady 
 

  They are legally authorized to 

notarize documents such as Power 

of Attorney, Bill of Sale, Will, 

Living Will, etc.  
 

  Please check with any Post 392 

Officers for additional details and 

for an appointment. 

------------------------------------------ 

AMERICAN RED CROSS  

 

Donors Needed 
 

  American Red Cross’s Mid-

Atlantic Blood Services Region 

serving central and southeastern 

Virginia has issued an emergency 

request for blood and platelets. All 

blood types are needed, especially 

types O-, A-, and B-. 

  Please call the American Red 

Cross to schedule an appointment 

for one of their upcoming blood 

drives:  

1-800-RED-CROSS 

(1-800-733-2767) 

------------------------------------------ 

VA HOSPITAL PROGRAM  

 

Volunteers Needed 
 

  Just about every month we visit 

the Veterans at the VA Hospital. 

W e ’ r e  p r o v i d i n g  t h e m 

camaraderie, some fun, and a 

break from their everyday life at 

the hospital. This month we are 

providing the following: 
 

 April 12th, VA Medical Center  

Vets are coming to Post 392 

for brunch. Set up at 9 AM, 

Vets will be arriving around 11 

AM. Volunteers are needed 

to set up, prepare food, prepare 

goodie bags, etc. All those 

in t e r e s t e d  in  h e lp in g 

(espec ia l ly shopp ing / 

cooking), please contact Sue 

Sowers. Contact info below.   

 

 April 26th, Bingo for the Vets 

at the VA Medical Center  

from noon to 3 PM 
 

  Please, we could seriously use 

the help, and I promise you will 

have a great time! The Vets enjoy 

our visits, and it’s just as fun for 

us as it is for them! 
 

Hospital Chairperson 

Sue Sowers 

757-641-0624 or 757-427-1557 

------------------------------------------ 

SPECIAL NOTICE  

 

Standard Operating Procedures 
 

  T he  St andar d Oper at ing 

Procedures for Post 392 have been 

revised and are available for 

review and constructive comments 

are welcome. They will be 

submitted at the Post meeting on 

April 1st, 2014. So please get 

involved, in the everyday working 

of your Post. If you don’t get 

involved - you still live by the 

rules. Come and support the Post, 

“Nobody does more for Veterans.”  

------------------------------------------ 

 

 
 

 

 

Kosovo Campaign Medal: 
Operation Allied Force 

(Mar 24, 1999 - Jun 10, 1999) 

392 JUNIOR GIRLS UNIT 
  Jessica Johnson is attempting to 

start a NEW Jr. Girl’s Unit at 392. 

We need 10 new members and 4 

transfers to make this happen.  
 

  These units are open to girls 6-16 

and will meet once a month at the 

Post, usually on a weekend.  If 

there are any questions or 

comments please contact Jessica 

Johnson at: 

jessicaj@paradigm-corp.com 

------------------------------------------ 

CORRECTIONS 
  We welcome any comments, 

suggestions, or complaints about 

errors that warrant correction. 

They can be directed to any of the 

Post 392 Officers, or email them 

directly to the Newsletter 

Chairman at mcullen4@live.com 

or the Webmaster at 

webmaster@VFW392.org. 

------------------------------------------ 

COOTIE BREAKFAST 
 

  Breakfast Every Sunday 

0900 - 1130 
 

  Where else can you have a 

fantastic breakfast with family and 

friends for $7.00 per adult … and 

know that all the proceeds go 

directly to support our local 

hospitalized Veterans? Please 

come and join us for a wide 

variety of breakfast foods, meats, 

eggs, fruit, and more. There’s 

always coffee, or maybe have 

something a little stronger if  you 

wish. You won’t be disappointed! 
 

Volunteers Needed 

  We could still use volunteers. We 

welcome anyone who wishes to 

join us. We are all volunteers 

working for a most worthy cause. 

Every penny we make goes to our 

ho sp it a l ized  Vet er ans .  I f 

interested, please contact the Post. 
 

Breakfast Chairpersons 

Doug Keller & Patty Stokes 
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      SUN           MON           TUE             WED             THU             FRI             SAT      
5  3 1 

16 

24 25 

17 18 

26 

19 

10 11 12 6 

13 

20 

7 8 9 

27 

15 

  

21 

14 

22 

2  

29 28 

23 

 30 

31 4 

 MOC / MOCA 

Meeting 

  7:00 PM 

  Cootie Breakfast  
  9 - 11:30 AM 

  Team 3 
 

 Cootie Breakfast  
  9 - 11:30 AM 

  Team 1 
   

 FRA 166 

  Staff Meeting 

 MCL Staff  Meeting 
  7:00 PM 

 IOOB Meeting 
  7:30 PM 

 VVA Chapter 969  
Meeting 

  7:00 PM 

 FRA 166 

  Branch Meeting 

 Cootie Breakfast  
  9 - 11:30 AM 

  Team 2 

    Cootie Breakfast  
  9 - 11:30 AM 

  Team 3 

 Entertainment 
  Capt. Moose 

 VFW / LAUX 

  Post Meeting & 

  Elections 
  7:00 PM 

 VFW / LAUX 

  Staff Meeting  

  5:30 PM 

  CANCER 
DANCE 

  Social: 5-6 PM 
  Dinner: 6-7 PM 
  Dancing: 7-10 PM 

 VA Hospital: 
  Vets Brunch at  
  Post 392 
  Set up start 9 AM 

 MCL Meeting 

  7:00 PM 

 Fish-n-Chips 
  6 - 7:30 PM 

 VA Rep at Post 
  11:00 - 3:30 PM 

 Baked Chicken 
  6 - 7:30 PM 

 

 Happy B-Day 
Post 392 ! 

   

 Entertainment 
  Capt. Moose 

 VA Hospital: 
  BINGO 
  12 - 3 PM 

  House Committee 

Meeting 
  7:00 PM 
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  Flank Steak 
  6 - 7:30 PM 

 

 Entertainment 
  Tim Hopkins 

 AOA Meeting 
  6:00 PM 

   VVA Chap. 969 
Board Meeting 

 Prime Rib 
  6 - 7:30 PM 

 Entertainment 
  Jim Berry 

 

General MacArthur Memorial Post No. 392 

2408 Bowland Parkway 

Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5207 
 

Phone:                           (757)486-5875 
Fax:                               (757)486-3576 

E-Mail:  post@vfw392.hrcoxmail.com 

Web Site:                  www.vfw392.org 

THE RED, WHITE AND BLUE - 392 


